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December 7, 2018 

 
The Rocklin Teachers Professional Association (RTPA) and the Rocklin Unified School 
District met on Friday, December 7, 2018 for a negotiation mediation session for the 2018-
2019 school year.  
 
Rocklin Unified School District (RUSD) is pleased to announce Tentative Agreements 
(TAs) on Article IX – Leaves and on a new Special Education Article.  
 
Progress continues to be made regarding contract language and both parties agreed to 
set additional dates to continue negotiations. 
 


